
 

### 

Newark, NEW YORK, December 7 -V Technical Textiles, Inc. hosted the former Staff of the Saint Michael’s 

School for a tour of their former place of employment three and a half years after VTT purchased the 

School building from the Catholic Diocese in May of 2019. The visitors pictured are, from left to right, Carol 

Archunde, Diane DeCracker, Former SMS Principals Kathy Peters and Pauline DeCann, Nancy Freeman, and 

Georgia Zappia.  Don DeCann also joined the tour led by VTT’s Heather Bushart and Jeff Nowak.  Jeff and 

several other VTT employees were former students at the Saint Michael’s School.  Diane DeCracker was 

very impressed with the changes of increased lighting and the brightness now present throughout the 

building, along with the little pieces of the past still present that brought back fond memories of her time 

there!  She was also impressed to find that VTT has a summer internship program for engineering students, 

and that teaching and learning are both still ongoing activities here.  Georgia Zappia was elated to see the 

many improvements that have been accomplished and even happier to see that the school building is now 

owned by a growing company that cares for it and keeps the original traditional look of the outside of the 

building and a new and modern look on the inside!   
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VTT Hosts a Tour for Former Staff and Employees of Saint Michael’s School! 

Cherishing and Preserving the Past while Moving into the Future! 


